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Notice of Intent to Award a Sole Source Procurement 

Notice is hereby given that the Hillsborough County Aviation Authority (Authority) intends 
to award a sole source with IER, Inc. for the maintenance and support of IER Shuttle 
Lobby Application, including the supply of spare parts for Skylane IER 720, as required 
in the existing E-Gates Biometric System installed at Tampa International Airport. The 
Authority intends to begin negotiations with IER, Inc., on or about February 8, 2021.  

Companies who believe they can meet or exceed the above stated requirements must 
provide, in writing, convincing technical data sufficient to support their position.  
Responses to this notice will be used to determine whether bona fide competition exists.  
Send written responses to the Hillsborough County Aviation Authority, Tampa 
International Airport, 4160 George J. Bean Parkway, Suite 2400, Administration Building, 
Tampa, Florida 33607, Attention: Rosa E. García, Sr. Procurement Agent.  For further 
information email rgarcia@tampaairport.com.  Responses must be received by February 
5, 2021 at 2:00 p.m. ET. 
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